
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

  Please be advised that a public hearing will be held    on 

Tuesday, August 28, 2018, at 10:00 AM, in the   Auxiliary 

Courtroom, at 2700 Johnson Street,   Greenville, Texas, to 

discuss and possibly take action on: 

 

1. Adoption of the FY 2018-2019 Hunt County Budget. 

2. Adoption of the FY 2018-2019 Hunt County Property Tax 

Rate. 

3. Adoption of the FY 2018-2019 Hunt County Clerk’s 

Record Archive Plan. 

 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s 

budget by $ 2,925,520 (11.107%), and of that amount 

$994,176 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to 

the tax roll this year. 

 

This hearing is considered an Open Meeting, and shall be conducted 

as such, therefore the public is welcome to attend.  Should you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact Amanda L. Blankenship at 

903-408-4146. 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

John L. Horn 

Hunt County Judge 


